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Vital Records Can Now be Requested Online 
 

 
Wichita Falls, TX- The Wichita Falls – Wichita County Public Health District is pleased to announce 
the availability of a web-based portal, VitalDirector, for qualified applicants to make requests for 
certified birth (for anyone born in Texas) and death (for those who died within the city limits of 
Wichita Falls) records. 

VitalDirector is a product of Permitium, which is a leading provider of cloud-based software for 
vital records offices around the country focused on extending government services to 
communities. VitalDirector offers citizens the ability to manage the processing, payment, and 
issuance of birth and death certificates online. Requestors are able to schedule a time for pickup 
of vital records, which cuts down on wait time and provides improved efficiency for staff. 

“We have partnered with Permitium to give customers a fast, easy, and affordable way to request 
certified copies of birth and death certificates online,” says Amy Fagan, Interim Director of Health. 
“The ordering process with VitalDirector ensures statute compliance, accelerates turnaround 
time, increases security, automates, tracks, organizes, and streamlines vital record ordering for 
applicants.”  

Access to the portal can be found at www.health.wichitafallstx.gov 

Vital Records Point of Contact: Anna Kirk, 940-761-7802 

Media Point of Contact: Amy Fagan, 940-761-7806 
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